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Deputy Ministers visit the University of Zululand 

Pretoria: The Deputy Minister of Health Minister Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo together with 

the Deputy Minister of Higher Education, Science & Innovation Mr Buti Manamela will 

tomorrow (Tuesday, 22 February), visit University of Zululand as m88871 0 595.32 84i Manamela will 

Pretoria
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